
 

                                                             
 

Marsh Hill, Erdington, Birmingham B23 7HY 

Telephone: 0121 464 2920 

Fax: 0121 464 2718 

www.marshill.bham.sch.uk 

email: enquiry@marshill.bham.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher: Mr J Cusack, B.A. (Hons), NPQH 

BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 

MARSH HILL 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20.01.22 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
After contacting the United Kingdom Health Security Agency (UKHSA) for advice due to a rising 
number of Covid-19 cases in school, we will be closed tomorrow (Friday, 21st January) in order that 
an enhanced clean of school can be undertaken. 
 
This measure has been taken reluctantly and I offer sincere apologies for the inconvenience that this 
may cause, but I am sure that you will understand that it has been a decision taken in order to 
minimise the risk of the virus spreading further, prevent school closures in the future; and as a 
means of protecting the whole of our school community. 
 
Online learning will be via Google Classroom. English, maths and foundation lessons will be provided. 
 
Children entitled to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch. 
 
I would like to thank all parents and carers for your understanding and co-operation in this matter. 
Should you have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact me through the school office or 
via email at enquiry@marshill.bham.sch.uk. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr. J Cusack 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 

http://www.marshill.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@marshill.bham.sch.uk

